
 

This National Child Protection Week (NCPW): 

✓ Help families facilitate body safety conversations at home; 

✓ Receive a free copy of Only For Me; and  

✓ Help raise funds for child protection organisations. 

 

 

Dear Teachers & Educators,   

My name is Michelle Derrig and I am the author of “Only For Me” - a beautiful 32 page 

rhyming picture book, which gently empowers children with the knowledge that their 

body is private and that they have a right to protect their privacy.  

 

Only For Me is endorsed by one of Australia’s leading Child Protection organisations Act 

For Kids, is a resource of the Child Protection Unit at Sydney Children’s Hospital and 

has been reviewed by Kids Book Review as ‘possibly THE BEST book available on the 

topic’.  Since its release 4 years ago, over 20,000+ copies have been sold across the 
globe to critical acclaim by parents, teachers, educators and child protection experts. 

 

Whilst it is important that schools cover protective behaviour topics in class, experts 

agree that it is also essential for parents and carers to reinforce these messages at 

home and to nurture a relationship with their child, where they both feel comfortable 

discussing body safety issues.  

To help your parents facilitate these conversations with their children, I am offering 

schools and childcare centres the opportunity to participate in my NCPW Initiative. The 

initiative allows parents to purchase a copy of Only For Me and to receive free shipping 

to your school (saving them $7.95). As a thank you for your participation you will 

receive a complimentary copy of Only For Me for your library and you will also be helping 

to raise much needed funds for child protection organisations, with $1 from every book 

sold being donated to treat victims and prevent abuse. 

If you would like to participate in this wonderful opportunity the process is very simple 

and requires very little administration: 

1. Register your organisation online at www.onlyforme.com.au 

2. Promote the opportunity to your parents (digital material provided). 

3. Parents order online using the unique coupon code for your organisation  

(cash payments can be made available if preferred). 

4. All books are then sent directly to your organisation for distribution. 

Please note that registrations must be completed by no later than 31st August as 

National Child Protection Week commences 6th September. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in contact with 

me directly. 

 

With kind regards, 

Michelle Derrig 

Michelle Derrig 

0425720923 
contact@onlyforme.com.au 

www.onlyforme.com.au 
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